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Reception children, and friends, have
been working hard to create numbers
using different objects, both natural
and manmade. Well done everyone –
absolutely brilliant!

Ma Famille

Numbers Using
Nature

In French, Oak class have
created family trees of their
whole family.
They had great fun plotting out
who’s who, and writing their
relations names in French -
tres bien Oak!

In God's hands, we love, learn, grown and inspire

Autumn Is Here!

A Baptism

Autumn is here so Pippin made Autumn
hats!
The children went out to see the changing
colours of the leaves. They had to stick
the nicest leaves to their partner’s hat,
because they couldn’t see their own! This
led to lots of interactive conversations
and collaboration, building relationships
and learning respect. They were so lucky
to have a perfect October afternoon to
enjoy the wonders of nature.

The children in Willow and Cherry class enjoyed a visual demonstration
from Reverend Sidwell of what takes place during a baptism. Ginny the
baby experienced her own baptism alongside her parents, godparents,
family and friends!
Pippin Class were invited too which they really enjoyed.
The children talked about the meaning of “belonging”. They know
they belong to in their homes, their school and their church.
Baptism welcomes a baby to the church to“get God’s love’ according to
the children.


